
 

Student Council Coat Drive 

December 5th-16th  
 

The Campbell School Student Council is collecting 

 new and gently used  

coats to be donated to various local organizations. 

 

 

 

Coats of any size 

 will be accepted! 
 

 

 

Please bring all your donated coats to the Campbell School gym. 

Thank you so much for your support! 

 

 


